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Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,

I am requesting funding for the Village of Key Biscayne US Army Corps of Engineers’ Coastal
Storm Risk Management Project in the amount of $1,500,000.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Village of Key Biscayne located at 88 West
Mclntyre Street, Key Biscayne, FL 33149.

This funding would go toward funding the US Army Corps of Engineers’ Coastal Storm Risk
Management study that will create a more precises risk model and allow for the study of flood
risks from the bayside of Key Biscayne. As such, I believe that this is an appropriate use of tax
dollars.

I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project

Sincerely,

‘Congresswoman Maria Elvira Salazar



